
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     

March 27, 2023 

Contact: Representative Kalan Haywood. (608) 237-9116 

 

 

Rep. Haywood Applauds the Wisconsin Center for Gala Giveaway 

 

Madison, Wis. – The Wisconsin Center recently announced the launch of their first annual Gala 

Giveaway. This giveaway will gift an area non-profit/charitable organization a complimentary gala in the 

Wisconsin Center’s new expanded convention center’s rooftop ballroom set to open in the spring of 2024. 

The Wisconsin Center is operated by the Wisconsin Center District (WCD), which also operates the 

Milwaukee Panther Arena and the Miller High Life Theater in the heart of downtown Milwaukee. The 

WCD promotes hospitality, arts, culture, sports, and other tourism experiences in the area. Representative 

Kalan Haywood (D-Milwaukee), who also serves as a member of the WCD board, released the following 

statement:  

 

“I am excited and pleased to see the work that has been done by the WCD to give back to our 

community. This is a great opportunity for non-profit groups to expand their voice and their 

impact on those they serve. These groups realize that the success and prosperity of our communities 

depends on lifting up people from all backgrounds, and creating opportunities and pathways to 

success for all. I applaud the WCD for establishing a unique, annual contribution to local 

organizations.”  

 

The complimentary gala package includes:  

 Complimentary room rental at the Wisconsin Center’s new rooftop ballroom on a mutually 

agreed upon date in 2024  

 Pre-function space for registration and silent auction  

 A chef’s choice 3-course menu and non-alcoholic beverages for up to 500 guests  

 Two bottles of white and two bottles of red wine per table  

 Standard tables, chairs, linens and place settings  

 Complimentary service charge  

 Included WCD labor costs  

 CTI audio-visual credit up to $15,000 dollars 

 40 staff volunteer hours, to the organization’s cause  

 

Eligible 501(c)(3) organizations are welcome to apply at galagiveaway.com 

 

“I look forward to seeing how this annual charitable event positively impacts our city. I also 

congratulate the Wisconsin Center as they near the completion of their new facility expansion and 

hope that it brings more opportunities, revenue, and experiences to the people of Milwaukee and 

surrounding areas.” 

 

### 

https://www.galagiveaway.com/

